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The Grove Special School 

Grove Gardens

Tweedmouth

Berwick-upon-Tweed

TD15 2EN 

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of this School’s healthy lifestyle review and in line with NHS guidelines we have recently reviewed your child’s height, weight and BMI (body mass index).  These measurements will continue to be reviewed on a termly basis. The results are recorded below for your information. 
	Name of Child:
	

	Height:
	

	Weight:
	

	BMI:
	


There is a BMI Healthy Weight Calculator – you can simply input the information above and the calculator will work out your child’s BMI. https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-weight/bmi-calculator/
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There are also useful tips on healthy eating, games and activities available from change4life at:  https://registration.change4life.co.uk/change4life
We would also recommend downloading the Change 4 Life App. It includes lots of recipes, ideas and information and is available free on Google Play and the AppStore. 

We promote healthy lifestyles and choices within the school environment and will be covering this theme in all classes throughout the school. We would like to work with your child/young person and with you to ensure that they are as healthy as possible.

Please feel free to contact us to discuss this further if you wish. 

Yours sincerely

Heather Cornish 
School Nurse
